August 8, 2025

Amanda Wiles
Central Permitting
Harnett County

420 McKinney Pkwy
PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

Dear Amanda,

Please find enclosed a residential land use application for 115 Squire Street, Fuquay Varina. We
purchased the property in November of last year and just moved in a week and a half ago. The
purpose of this application is to remove and replace a portion of the EZ Flow septic system as
shown on the enclosed drawing to allow us to put in a 15’ x 32’ concrete patio off the back of
our house. Please review attached drawings. We had Alex Adams, a soil scientist, come out to
our house when we purchased the property last November. He had done some preliminary
testing and mentioned he felt we had more than enough of the EZ Flow leach field to handle the
removal of these three lengths of EZ Flow and still meet the required specifications for the size
of our house but that is, of course, left up to your discretion.

| have reached out to Alex since we moved in and he will be coming out to verify what we
discussed last November and write up his analysis the week of August 18™. | will get that to you
as soon as | receive it.

Thank you for your consideration,

Thomas Moore
267-718-8398
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